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Ref. n. 1/15 President of European Archery Federation

Rome, 3 January 2015 c.c .- Mr Petros Synadinos, President of the GP
Organizing Commitee
c.c. - WAE Executive Board Members

Re: Club Archers Registration for Grand Prix in Marathon (Greece) is now opened

Dear Mr President,

I would like to inform you that for the Grand Prix in Marathon (Greece), there are many
places available for the registration of the Club archers.

As you know not only national team archers can participate to a Grand Prix competition, but
also many Club archers have the possibility to enter the tournament individually.

Please, promote this information among your club archers in order to allow them to take part
to this important International competition and make a top level archery experience.

The Club archers interested to participate in the competition will contact their own
Federation asking to register their names to WAREOS (WA Online Registration System).
For all the other arrangements, the Club archers will contact the OC directly.
Please take care that the deadline for such a registration is not later than 5 March 201S5.
Please refer to the Club Archers Registration Form that you can find at the last page of the
Invitation Package.

I hope you can inform your Club archers about this new opportunity.

Best regards,
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Marinella Pisciotti
WAE Secretary General



